
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
15/22 19 April 2022 
 

AFFECTED TELSTRA MOBILE AND PHONE COVERAGE 
 

The Shire of Christmas Island would like to inform residents that Catalyst 
Communication Rigging Pty Ltd (CCR) will be recovering and replacing the mast 
in the Telstra Compound on Murray Road from the 30th April to the 1st May 2022.  
During this period Telstra Mobile and Phone Coverage on Christmas Island will be 
affected.  
 
Any further enquiries please contact the Manager Works, Services and Waste, Mr 
Graeme Hedditch by email: wswmanager@shire.gov.cx or on 9164 8300 (ext. 230) 
or Mob: 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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